
ANTI-AGING HOUSE HOLDING LIMITED

ANNOUNCEMENT

Anti-Aging House Holding Limited (“A2H” or “Company”) would like to update the progress
of the Company's website development and operational timeframe.

The China’s Ministry of Industry and Information Technology is still reviewing the application
materials submitted by Company, which has been taken a longer time than expected, and
with the advice by the website developing agent, the Company’s website would be
completed and operational before end of August 2018.

The Company will make announcement on the progress development of the website or if

the Company’s website has been completed and deemed operational. The Company

apologizes for the inconvenience caused.

For and on behalf of A2H

Mr. Chen Jiwu

Director


